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News You Can Use 
We’ve finally had some winter 
weather and boy are the kids 
excited! Though we’re sad we 
can’t really go out to enjoy the 
winter weather, it is giving us 
the chance to discuss what 
clothes to wear for the 
seasons and weather. Soon we 
will use a graph to log the 
weather each day, which is an 
important math activity that will 
come in handy in Kindergarten. 
We’re also learning about the 
calendar which will help our 
kids learn the difference 
between letters and numbers 
as we start to work harder on 
the alphabet. Please take the 

time to talk with your child 
about these things and the 
other activities on the 
homework calendar each 
week. Don’t forget to ask your 
child what we’re learning about 
the words in bold!                	
	 Last, the messy weather 
makes for messy floors in our 
coat and door areas. We 
encourage the kids to keep 
their belongings off of the floor, 
and it would be helpful if 
families would reenforce this at 
drop-off and pickup times, 
as well as at home. Coats 
and hats can go directly 
from the body to the cubby 

and back without getting wet! 	
	 As always, feel free to 
contact us with any questions 
at the number below or via 
email at hmduncan@cps.edu. 
Don’t forget to check our 
website, Facebook page and 
Facebook group regularly and 
follow @authenticpreschool on 
Twitter for links to 
pictures and stories 
about Room 111! Use 
this QR code to get 
there fast!

  authenticpreschool.net/room111.html 
               Phone: 773 535 8348 

King shows his symmetrical pattern.

January’s Important Dates: 
January 15th: No School - Martin Luther King Jr. 
Day

Karmell perfects his butterfly drawing.
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